
Joint Communique #8 
CSEA and District Interest-Based Bargaining Team 

May 25, 2023 

The Interest-Based Bargaining (IBB) Team met on May 25, 2023. The team members 
addressed: 

 

• Teams met and trained on the reclassification process 

• Reclassification committee teams were assigned  

• Notifications will be sent to reclassification petitioners regarding decision by  

September 30, 2023 

 

This IBB Team continues its work for all classified employees and will meet again on 
August 18, 2023. 
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